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AUG 0 8 1984

Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: Wayne H. Jens

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 24, 1984, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct several program weaknesses in your security program, which
we brought to your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-341/84-18 forwarded by
our letter dated June 21, 1984. We will examine your corrective measures during
a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

| )7

L. Axelson; Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards Branch

cc: L. P. Bregni, Licensing
Engineer

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department
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